
2022 AWMA Membership Report 

10/30/22 - 391 members in good standing.


11/10/22- 107 scorebooks issued.


AWMA processed 391 memberships as of 10/30 this year, about 30 members more 
than last year around the same time according to the membership chair’s 2021 report. 
At last renewal, our 2021/2022 membership count closed with 494 members, a record 
high for any of the documents I’m able to access. Since January 1st, 107 scorebooks 
have been issued, 28 more than last year membership according to chair’s report. 


Goals for the up coming year center on making the membership chair’s job more viable 
to a broader group of volunteers. As of now, one must process memberships a 
minimum of once per week in order to accommodate the “rush” option, in which the 
organization makes more money. Time spent each week can vary from 2-6 hours 
depending on complexity and amount of cards and scorebooks processed. This leaves 
little room for sickness, injury, maternity obligations, vacation, family emergencies etc. 
It’s my opinion that as the organization continues to grow, we will need a better system 
to replace the 100% manual entry standard of procedure in order to not take an unfair 
advantage of our volunteers. This is a project I hope to finish before my term is finished 
next year, ideally implemented prior to the next election.


